
He Is A-Ok!
Our little guy had his 15-month check-up with the pediatric
nurse the other day.  Yes, this is the same nurse who can be a
harsh  critic  when  it  comes  to  things  like  sippie  cups,
bottles, and anything else she perceives as leading to bad
oral habits in adults; namely smoking and drinking alcohol.

She gave our little Beeber a few age-appropriate skill tests,
such as stacking blocks (he stacked them ALL, which is very
impressive, even to the experienced nurse – might I consider
sharing my Lego collection with a certain little builder in a
few  years?),  following  a  flashlight  with  his  eyes,  and
throwing and catching a tennis ball.  He did really well with
all of them, but I felt badly for the little guy because he
did everything that was asked of him, but after he performed
the test with each toy, he seemed to assume that he would then
have his turn to play with them.  But nurse Judy swiped them
all away before he knew what was happening.  It all became too
much for him when she started poking him with that nasty wood-
tasting gag stick – who can blame him for crying; I could
never stand that thing either!  And, in a true kid’s toast to
irony, he began to cry the moment the nurse asked, “Is he
always this mild-mannered?”  Then, “WAHHHH!”.  Hilarious!

Our 15-month old (and first boy of the family) is 31 inches
long and 22 lbs. 11 oz.  He is in the 40th percentile for
height and 25th percentile for weight.  This means that if you
take a sample of 100 15-month-olds, my son is shorter than 60
of them and lighter than 75.  He is the first one of my kids
to be under the 50% mark.  Two of the girls were around the
90-100% mark, so Beeber is a little guy!  That’s cool; you can
be good at baseball if you’re on the smaller side �

Overall, he checked out very well and impressed the nurse with
his development.  Although he gets into so much trouble at
home with his constant climbing and desire to spill liquids
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and throw things, it’s still a blast to witness this stage of
toddler-dom.  Case in point:


